

MEETING MINUTES

Meeting called by: Bosmere school PFA, Meeting type: Monthly Meeting.

Date of meeting: 24th March 2025 Location: Bosmere community

Meeting duration 1 hour.
primary school.

ATTENDEES	APOLOGIES
Sam Hayes, Emma Holland, Jess Green, Dana Buda, Gemma Prescott, Lee Abbott.	Jess B, Hannah Ismay and Ronnie Cook.

Minutes from last meeting all correct and checked at present.

Finance and supermarket funding unable to discuss and Sam to email Ronnie with a list of questions.

Regarding printing things to do with events this will now be done at school. We will put a notice on dojo to say that anyone who cannot print forms there will be some they will be able to get that will be underneath the pfa postbox. Gemma is to photocopy at school for us anything that is needed with our login code and Mr Abbott to find out the cost that this will be for us.

Financial request form to be made and Mr Abbott to give them to us at the monthly meetings. This is for the teachers and staff requesting funds.

Secondhand uniform to be taken out for the Easter hat parade to see if we can sell some more there is also some that needs to be taken and washed and sorted this to be asked on the helpers WhatsApp group.

World book day to do the sponsored reading again next year but with one clear objective and do earlier next year but for a starting year we've done very well raising over £200.

The upcoming chocolate bingo even Emma to chase up people who have said that they are coming who have not paid. There also is to be a separate meeting regarding the bingo.

The next break the rules day to also tie in with the summer disco, this will be on the 4th of July.

Regarding the break the rules day we have asked Mr Abbott to come up with a new rule for us. This will be also payable on the day. Regarding the summer disco Emma and Dana to take lead on discos after Cats stepping down. We will be making it clear that the disco needs to be paid at least a week in advance and anybody after that date will not be allowed to come .

Summer fair is to be held on the 14th of June there is a sub group to be made for this event with the lead being Jess being supported by Emma Sam and Dana. Jess is to speak to Gina regarding it being held at Crowley Park. PFA curry night to be held on the 18th of July this to be booked and shared on the helpers group. The shed is to be tidied after the half term. For the Easter hat parade there needs to be six prizes brought for the classes.

Also to be advertised that we will be doing tea, coffee and secondhand uniform.

Regarding the year 6 leavers we are going to try and put money towards something for them this is to be prioritised over the timetables rockstars party we need to ask Ronnie how much money we give for the TTRS party to work out what funds we have.

Mr Abbott has also informed us that sports day will be the week the 16th of June and the teddy bear picnic will be the 18th of July.

charity number 117 3458

Date and time's next meeting, second of May at Angel cafe.

